
What’s Happening 
 

Make sure to read your March church newsletter. You can find 
it online at www.phumc.net/newsletters. 
 
 

Sunday, Mar. 12– VBS Registration begins 
 

Sunday, Mar. 19– Get your blood pressure checked in the 
multi-purpose room 
 

Tuesday, Mar. 21– Stephen Ministry Graduation 7 p.m.    
Sanctuary 
 

Saturday, Mar. 25– Gospel Jubilee Worship  6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

           Check the www.phumc.net calendar for a full list of events. 
 

 

Sunday Morning Adult Activities 

Welcome!  
It is a joy to have you in worship today. Thank  you for      
sharing your Sunday with us! Palm Harbor United Methodist 
Church is a place where we live the vision:  

“All Ages! All In! Loving God! Loving All!”  
 

We have ministries and activities for all ages and stages of 
life. We are glad you are here.  
 

Want more information? Stop by the information desk 
located in the Narthex, or visit us at www.phumc.net. 
 

Hearing assistance devices are available at the information 
desk for anyone who needs them. 
 

 Palm Harbor United Methodist Church , 1551 Belcher Road, Palm Harbor, FL 34683   727-785-7487                        

March 12, 2017 

Services are every Sunday morning 
at 8:15 a.m. and 9:45 a.m. 

All Ages! All In! Loving God! Loving All! 

Sunday Adult Classes- (all are ongoing, feel free to  join in at  

anytime):  

8:15 a.m.   Bible Study-  A202 
9:45 a.m.   Wired to the Word- A203 
11:15 a.m.   Bible Buddies- A201 
11:15 a.m.   Taste & See Bible Study- A203 
11:15 a.m.   Bible Discussion- Choir Room  
 
For a complete list please visit the information desk. 

PHUMC loves children!! We have many opportunities for  
children of all ages. Below is a listing of such opportunities.    
We also offer a family room available for your convenience  
during worship.  
 

His Kidz- 8:15 a.m.  Nursery (birth– Kindergarten) 

       9:45 a.m. Service: 

        3 yr old class (A 116) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway 
        4 yr old class (A 112) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway 
        5 yr old class (A 114) check in: Robin’s Nest hallway  
        1st – 5th grade check in: outside the Sanctuary 
 Activity bags are available for children to use during  
 worship. 

 
 

 
Soldiers for Christ  
     MADE, Middle School Sunday School- Sundays, 10 a.m.,     
     room A208,  no class on Communion Sunday.   
     MADE Middle School gathering meets Fridays, 7-9 p.m.     

  
 

   THRIVE, High School– Sundays 6-8 p.m. in room A208. 
      **The HS Bible Study that meets on Tuesday nights please   
      read Acts Chapters 1-7. ** 
     

      For more information you can also visit us at    
          www.sfcministry.org  or on Facebook at “Made MS  
          Program” &  “Thrive High School” 
 

 
 

 
Young Adult Gathering- Meets at 6:30 p.m. at Organic Life 
            the 2nd Wednesday of the month. For more information   
            on Young Adult small groups contact Carl Rinderle at  
            727-785-7487. 

College/Young Adults 

Mission of the Month– UMCM Suncoast 

Families with Kids 

Families with Students 

VBS Registration Begins TODAY 

VBS IS COMING SOON! 

June 12-June 16    9:30 –12:30 

Gearing up for registration! We fill up 

FAST! 

Early Registration begins               
March 12-May 21   $25 

Late Registration starts May 22-June 4  $40 
For ages 4 years (by 9-1-17) through rising 5th graders. 

Nursery and 3 yr old class available for volunteers. 

UMCM is a charitable non-profit serving over 15,000 people 
in five counties each year through Literacy, Hunger Relief, and 
Housing Support Services. With innovative programs like 
Pack-a-Sack 4 Kids and the Children of the World Preschool in 
partnership with people like you, UMCM believes we can 
change the future for the better! UMCM is grateful to be 
spending the month with Palm Harbor and discussing more 
about how you can develop your community. 

http://www.sfcministry.org


     Like something you see or  hear? Find us online and follow us on social media.                  PalmHarborUMC                                                        www.phumc.net 

“Found In You” 
“All Hail The Power of Jesus Name” 
“Right In The Middle”………..Choir 
“The Stand” 

                      Rev. Dave Baldridge, Senior Pastor 

Rev. Cathy Hart, Associate Minister 

Gospel Jubilee Worship Concert 

Next week’s message 

Sermon Notes 
Genesis 12:1-4 

Songs  

New Classes for Lent 

Prayer Time 

Join us in the chapel every Wednesday morning at 7:30 a.m. 
for a time of prayer. If you cannot be here physically, be with 
us in prayer. Sign up to receive the weekly prayer focus by 
contacting Barbara Odom at  bodum@phumc.net or text 1551 
Prays to 22828 .  

Children’s Home Visit Coming– Sat. April 1, 2017 

 

Following Jesus Study 
This 6-week course will help you develop in your relationship 
with Christ, empower you to discover your spiritual gifts, and 
walk out your purpose as a committed Disciple of Jesus 
Christ.  Topics include, “Rediscovering Jesus”, “Growing in 
the Spirit” and “Living in Faith and service”.  Class begins 
Sunday, March 19, at 11:15 am in room A212. 
 

Visionary Marriage 
God has an amazing mission for you as husband and 
wife.  Visionary marriage will help you discover it.  This series 
is designed to equip married and engaged couples with a com-
pelling Christian mission for their life together.  Join Joe and 
Kathy Tuminello for this 5-week course beginning Thursday, 
March 16, at 6:00 p.m. in room A203. 
 

Donations Needed for Easter Egg Hunt 

It is that time of year again when the Easter bunny is right 
around the corner. The Children’s Ministry needs your help 
for the Easter egg hunt, that will be held Saturday, April 15. 
Please drop off your individually wrapped candy or monetary 
donations in the Easter bucket outside of the multi-purpose 
room. Gift cards are welcome too, we will do the shopping for 
you. Thank you! 

Join us as we tour the United Methodist Children’s Home. 
Your day includes tours of the Enterprise campus, special per-
formances, resident testimonies, a picnic lunch and wonderful 
fellowship with others from across the state.  If you would like 
to be part of the Day On Campus, sign up in the multi-purpose 
room after services. 

Join us Saturday, March 25 at 6:30 p.m. for one of the finest 
Gospel Jubilee  Worship Concerts. Music by Harbortones, 
PHUMC Quartet, PHUMC choir and surprise guests.  
The concert is free, but there will be a love offering where a 
portion of the proceeds will benefit The Suncoast Animal 
League. We are going to ask folks for their “favorite hymn” 
nominations BEFORE the concert.  We will be collecting     
people’s favorite hymns in the multi-purpose room on         
Sundays.  The “ballot box” will be in the office during the 
week.  Based on the “votes”, favorite Gospel Hymns will be 
sung throughout the evening. 

Palm Cuttings 
If you are planning on pruning your palms, please wait to do 

so and bring your palm cuttings into the church by 2 p.m. on 

Friday, April 7. We will be using as many palm cuttings as we 

can to decorate the church for Palm Sunday. Thank you in   

advance for your assistance. 

Thank you 

“Thank you to the many who prayed for our safety, good 
health, and great experiences as we traveled with Samaritan's 
Purse to distribute Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes in 
Merida, Mexico. We felt your prayers and knew PHUMC was 
with us.”- Ron & Mary K Evers 

mailto:bodum@phumc.net

